
Northumberland Line public consultation
Palmersville Dairy level crossing 

Have your say 

We are hosting a public consultation and want your feedback 
on our proposals to replace the Palmersville Dairy level crossing 
with a new pedestrian underpass.

Find out more and have your say at nland.uk/palmersvilledairy

The consultation runs from 12 July 2021 to 8 August 2021 

If you would like the consultation materials in hard copy or in another 
format, please contact us using the details below: 

              Email:         rail@northumberland.gov.uk
              Telephone: 0345 600 6400
              Typetalk:    018001 0345 600 6400

The proposals for Palmersville Dairy level crossing are part of the Northumberland 
Line project which will revolutionise rail travel in southeast Northumberland by 
2024. To find out more about the Northumberland Line and/or to sign up to receive 
news on the project please visit www.northumberland.gov.uk/line


